
 

 

 

 

 

 

Firstly Happy 2021 

Spring is just around the corner, 

and I think we can all feel more 

hopeful that we can meet soon. 

I am really pleased to see that 

people with learning disabilities 

have been made a priority in the 

Covid Vaccination programme. 

 

Hopefully you will all receive your 

invitation to attend for your 

vaccine  
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I thought in this edition of our 

newsletter I would talk about Boris 

Johnson and the government’s roadmap 

out of lockdown. 

 

 

 

Step 1 from March 8th. 

Schools and colleges go back (if you go 

to college check with your college first) 

 

 

People can meet with one other person 

outside to go for a walk or have a coffee 

/ picnic. 

 

 

People that live in Care Homes can have 

one regular visitor  

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From 29th March 

People can meet outside with up to 6 

people or 2 households. 

 

 

 

Step 2 from 12th April. 

Hairdressers, nail salons and barbers can 

open. 

 

 

Swimming pools and gyms can open for 

use by people on their own or with their 

household. 

 

 

 

Pubs and restaurants can open (outside 

only)  

 

 

Clothes shops can open (non-essential) 

and other entertainment 



 

 

 

 

 

including zoos and drive in cinemas. 

 

  

 

Libraries and community centres can open 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have started having virtual 

partnership board meetings, if you would 

like to join you will need Teams on your 

phone, tablet or laptop and we will need 

your email address to invite you to the 

meetings. 

The next meeting is Thursday 11th March 

at 10 o’clock. 

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

Step 3 from 17th May 

In the next newsletter we will look at 

what we maybe able to do in step 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay Safe - Always Remember: 

 

Keep washing your hands regularly. 

 

 

 

Wear a face covering in enclosed spaces 

 

 

Stay at least 2 metres apart. 

 

 

If you have any ideas how we can keep in 

touch at the moment please let us know: 

Send your ideas to: 

jackie.goodrick@leics.gov.uk  

01163057245/ 07526927385 

or post to 

Jackie Goodrick. 

WAAD  

The Symington Building,  

Adam and Eve Street, 

Market Harborough, Leicestershire 

LE16  7LT 
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